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Victoria, December 1" 

Re. letter of intent / application for a permanent change to our liquor licence 
Licencee #204648 

To Whom This May Concern, 

Zambri's is a local Italian restaurant that has been operating in Victoria for 17 years. 
In 2010, Zambri's moved from 911 Yates St to 820 Yates St and expanded to 120 seats. 

We are in the process of applying for an endorsement to our food primary licence to allow for a patron 
participation. 

With 2 private spaces available for private events, our business has evolved and private functions have 
become an integral part of it. 
The current dancing limitations prevent us form accepting weddings and other celebrations involving 
patron participation. 

If approved, the music played would be either recorded or played live (DJ mostly) and dancing would be 
limited within the restaurant and not past midnight. We typically do "last calls" at 11:15pm and start 
turning the lights up at 11:30pm to make sure the restaurant is empty by 12am. 

Should you need any further details, please do not hesitate to contact me. • 
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Yanh Frizon de Lamotte 
General Manager 
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Zambri's 
820 Yates 

Victoria BC V8W1L8 
zambris.ca | info@zambris.ca 

250-360-1171 
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